
 
NEW LENOX SCHOOL DISTRICT 122 

102 S. Cedar Rd., New Lenox, IL  60451 
Incoming Kindergarten Survey 

JANUARY 2021 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents: 
The purpose of this letter is to ask for your assistance in helping us plan for the 2021-2022 school year.  Your 
cooperation will enable us to more adequately forecast the District’s needs for next school year. 
Additional information regarding Virtual Kindergarten Information Night will be available on the District website at 
the end of February. 
 

PLEASE COMPLETE THE FORM BELOW IF YOU HAVE A CHILD WHO WILL BE ENTERING THE NEW LENOX 
SCHOOL SYSTEM AS A KINDERGARTEN STUDENT IN AUGUST 2021. 
 
To be enrolled in Kindergarten, your child must be five-years-of-age on or before September 1, 2021. 
 

 (Please print) 
 
    NAME OF CHILD: ________________________________________________ MALE____FEMALE___ 
 
    BIRTHDATE: ________________________________________________________________________ 

                                     month                        day                 year 
     
    NAME OF PARENTS: _________________________________________________________________ 
 

ADDRESS: __________________________________________________________________________ 
                                     street                                                          city                                     zip code 
 
SUBDIVISION: _____________________________________    (If you do not know, please leave blank.) 

 
    TELEPHONE NUMBER: ______________________________________________________________ 
 
     EMAIL ADDRESS: ___________________________________________________________________ 
 
     WILL YOUR CHILD ATTEND DAYCARE: ____YES   _____NO   _____MAYBE    
  
     IF YES, TYPE OF DAYCARE: ____A DAYCARE CENTER ____IN HOME PROVIDER  
 
     NAME OF DAYCARE PROVIDER: _______________________________________________________ 
 
     ADDRESS OF DAYCARE PROVIDER: (if In Home Provider) _______________________________________  
                                                                                                        

                                                                                           ________________________________________ 
   
     DO YOU HAVE OTHER CHILDREN ENROLLED IN NEW LENOX SCHOOL DISTRICT 122?  ___YES    ___NO 
      

 
COMPLETING THIS FORM DOES NOT CONSTITUTE REGISTRATION OF A CHILD FOR 

KINDERGARTEN NEXT YEAR. 
Based on your choice above, registration paperwork will be sent to you. 

 
 
 
 
 
Thank you for your assistance. 
Lori Motsch, Ed.D. 
Superintendent  

PLEASE SEND REGISTRATION PAPERWORK: 
� Home with my current student. 

Student Name: _____________________________      School: _____________________________ 

� To the email address listed below. 
(paperwork will have to be printed and returned to complete registration) 

� To the home address listed below. 

Please complete this form & return it to your child’s homeroom teacher or to the District Office drop box located 
by the front doors of the building at 102 S. Cedar Rd., New Lenox by February 1, 2021.                                                                                   

If you have any questions, please call 815-485-2169. 
 
 


